WALDON'S PTO NEWSLETTER



PTO BOARD

President Lori Schulte
Vice President Laura Torres
Treasurer Hilary Young
Secretary Heather Reid

A message from the PTO

Hello to all of our new families at Waldon. We hope your years here will be a wonderful learning and social experience for your child. To all returning families, we hope you had a relaxing summer and are looking forward to another great school year! We encourage you to get involved this year at your child's school. There are many opportunities for You can start by attending PTO meetings. These meetings are informational and will help you find out what is happening at Waldon Middle School. These meetings also allow you to get to know the school administration and fellow parents in the school. There are plenty of opportunities to get involved whether it is through a one-time project or volunteering as a committee chair. Signup sheets will be available at registration and through signup genius. Participation allows you to be "hands on" with your child's education.

Dates to Remember

Registration August 22
Curriculum Night September 12
Hat and Slipper Day September 20
PTO Meeting 7 pm October 8
Parent/Teacher Conferences November 5 & 7

Friends & Fun Night October 4

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email us at:

Waldonmspto@gmail.com

Pay Not to Fundraise

Please bring cash, check or credit card to Registration on August 22

Checks payable to Waldon PTO

Suggested donation – \$45 per family

Waldon PTO has selected not to participate in outside fundraising promotions. Instead, we have chosen with great success, to use the **Pay Not to Fundraise** approach. These monies are used for many things during the school year. This past year the PTO has funded:

- Student Treat Days
- Assemblies
- Team/Teacher Classroom Money
- Friends and Fun Night
- Teacher/Staff Appreciation
- School Planners/Software App
- 8th Grade Celebration
- Field Trip Transportation
- M-Step Test Snacks
- March is Reading Month

As you can see, your help in providing these funds goes a long way towards helping your child.

Another easy way to help support Waldon is through Kroger Community Rewards. Please be sure to update your community rewards account to Waldon Middle School

https://www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewards